
  12th Ward Alderwoman Julia Ramirez will conduct 
a community meeting concerning the proposed devel-
opment of the property on the northeast corner of 
Archer and Sacramento. 
 
  The applicant, Saint Anthony Hospital, requests a 
rezoning of the property at 4172-4192 S. Archer ave. 
to B1-3. The applicant is seeking to use the property 
for a medical clinic and pharmacy. Interested persons 
may join the discussion at 3868 S. Archer ave. on Wed-
nesday, Jan. 22nd at 6 p.m.
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